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Supreme Court Denies Review in American Axle
By: William H. Milliken

 
This morning, the Supreme Court denied certiorari in the closely-watched patent eligibility case
of American Axle v. Neapco. There were no noted dissents and no statements respecting the
denial of certiorari. The denial means that the Court will not be providing clarity on subject-matter
eligibility in the near future. For now, then, the task of grappling with this contentious issue
remains with the lower courts, Congress, and the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office.
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The information contained in this message is intended to convey general information only, and should not be
construed as a legal opinion or as legal advice. Sterne, Kessler, Goldstein & Fox PLLC disclaims liability for any
errors or omissions, and information in this message is not guaranteed to be complete, accurate, and updated.
Please consult your own lawyer regarding any specific legal questions.
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